
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

15th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

At the risk of stating the obvious, this week has been VERY hot! And next week is 

threatening to be even hotter!! Please send the children in with sun cream, hats and 

water bottles – many thanks.  

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 18th July: Year 6 BBQ (after school) 

Tuesday 19th July: Year 6 leavers’ assembly (9.00am) 

Wednesday 20th July: Last day of Term 6; Cup Assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 1st September: INSET 

Friday 2nd September: INSET 

Monday 5th September: Start of Term 1 

 

Mrs Hood (Maureen) 

Sadly, our much loved retired lollipop lady, Maureen, passed away last week. 

Maureen was one of life’s real champions and will be greatly missed; she gave up a lot 

of her time for the school beyond her lollipop duties, including helping the children at 

gardening club. We will be sending flowers to the family and installing a plaque of 

remembrance in the key stage two garden. If you would like to make a contribution 

towards this, please speak to Mrs Vidler at the school office.   

 

Change to menu: Wednesday 20th July 

Next Wednesday (last day of term) there will be a change to the dinner menu: main 

options will be fish and chips, or veggie dippers and chips.  

 

Mr Jeffrey 

I am pleased to announce that Mr Jeffrey will be staying with us next year after all! Mr 

Jeffrey will work one day a week and predominantly with Year 6, although will support 

maths development across the school as well.  

 

Medication 

If your child needs medication of any sort during the school day, including 

paracetamol/calpol or antihistamines for hayfever, you must speak to the school 

office who will be very happy to help make arrangements for this. With so many 

people in the building, we have a wide range of allergies and medical conditions that 
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must be carefully managed; therefore, it is essential we know all medicines on-site at 

all times. Many thanks for your support with this.  

 

I hope you have a good weekend. The heat is due back with a bang!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


